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From the Oval Office - President’s Report

lan to attend the Annual Ride September 23rd-
27th — More info to follow

“It’s hard to believe we're halfway through the 2015
year. We had 42 members and guests for the Lucky
5 ride. It was a huge success! Bob Moreau did a
great job leading the ride through the plush lower
valley up the saddleback and onto the Pacific Crest
Trail where we returned to camp, upon our return
to camp we were greeted with a spectacular lunch
prepared by Jim Sheridan. The ride was blessed with
the presence of the Kuerbis brothers, John Benson,
Ted VanArsdale and Chris Mummert.” Chuck
Gallant

July 25th and 26th our ride will be at Rancho
Samataguma (hosted by Terry and Charlene Brown)
an Overnighter. The ride kicks off with a members
and significant others Dinner Party Saturday
evening. Cocktails at 5:30 pm and Dinner 6:30 pm
— Come and enjoy the evening on the lawn by the
main house. Overnighters are welcome at 4pm park
the rigs in the arena-follow the signs for parking -For
the party there will be parking in front of the house
for cars . Sunday morning we ride out at 10am for
our Monthly ride —~Look

forward to seeing you

Saturday evening and

Sunday for the ride.

The first six months of this year has had its moments
some sad and others full of fun and great attendance,
on behalf of the Board of Directors I want to thank
you for the support you given us this year.

The monthly ride committee headed up by Chuck
Gallant has provided us with some great rides and
the opportunity to see country others never see. The
drought has not been a help but we've still been able
to enjoy our back country.

Don Horn headed up our Members Only Ride with
the largest attendance we've had in years and we're
working on fine tuning the ride to make it more
enjoyable.

Work is progressing on finishing the storage shed
at Los Senderos Park thanks to Rick White and his
guys and will be finished by the annual ride. Thanks
Rick and Chris for spearheading the project.

Next month’s ride will be at Palomar Mountain
August 22nd and 23rd an Overnighter.

Enjoy the newsletter
—Tim Dirkes e
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Western Trivia

Tri—Tip became the meat of choice to Bar-b-que in the 1950’
thus Santa Maria Style Bar-b-que became what it is today.

» bulldozes out the trees, then names the

Thie ceeme to
be where their
trail Q]alitug.

“Suburbia is where the developer

streets after them” Bill Vaughn

2015 Monthly Ride Committee

Chairman: Chuck Gallant
Committee: Joe Cano, Don Bright, Bob Wining

July 25/26™ - Rancho Santataguma
Aug. 22/23" - Palomar Mtn.
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